
 
 

 

TOKYO AUTO SALON 2024 was a great success. 

Thank you very much for visiting DIXCEL at Tokyo Auto Salon from the 12th to the 14th of 

January! Technically it was the first Auto Salon after the whole COVID-19 restriction was 

lifted in Japan. 

We greatly appreciate each and every visit from all over the world.  See you again! 

 



 

Osaka Auto Messe from Feb.10th to 12th at the Intex Osaka. 

Coming up next is the Osaka Auto Messe that is taking place at our hometown Osaka. 

Yes, the size of the show itself may be slightly smaller than Tokyo, but  

Osaka has its own unique car culture to be proud of.  Please come and visit us there. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



NEW TO RANGES. 

We are proud to announce new to ranges. 

>>See archives 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.dixcel.co.jp/en/enupdatelist/

